Trinity News for the week of June 16, 2024

From: Trinity United Church Port Coquitlam <office@ucpoco.ca>

Date: Fri, Jun 14, 2024 01:45PM

To: office@ucpoco.ca

Announcements.

View this email in your browser





The week of June 16, 2024

Announcements

Worship on Sunday, June 16, 2024 at 10:30 am: Sunday's service will be led by Rev David, as we continue to celebrate the season of Pentecost. *CLICK HERE* for the order of service. We will also have our YouTube livestream available to those at home. *CLICK HERE* to access it. Once you are on the page, at the time of worship, click on the video that says "live now" and you will start watching the service.

News from the PMRC Annual General Meeting: CLICK HERE.

<u>Camp Spirit 2024</u>: Trinity United Church is hosting another week of Camp Spirit Day camp! July 29 - August 2, 2024. This years theme: GPS-Finding our way through Grace, Peace and Hope. *CLICK HERE* for more info on how you can help. **Registration Info:** campspirit.ca/campspirit@united-church.ca/ 604-431-0434 ext. 6403.

<u>Inlet United Church</u> is also hosting Camp Spirit **July 15 to 19** and spaces are still available.

<u>Trinity + Worship</u>: For a video of the most recent Sunday service, CLICK HERE. Streamed on our YouTube Channel on June 2. <u>Strawberry Tea:</u> The UCW will once again host The Strawberry Tea here at Trinity. **Saturday, June 22 from 2 to 4 pm**. Tickets are \$12 and can be purchased from the office or before/after worship.

Invitation from Phoenix Society: Firstly, we can not express our level of gratitude for the warm welcome we received here. But, for those who are not yet aware, our Outreach will no longer be operating in the Tri-Cities as of July 1st. As our program comes to an end, we would like to take the time to thank our incredible community partners like yourself. We invite you to a community BBQ, Friday, June 28th from 10:00 am-2:00 pm at Lions Park in Port Coquitlam. Thank you, Phoenix Society and Josh Yencer.

<u>Thrift News</u>: First, when there's nothing, but a slow glowing dream... \$881.05! What a feelin'!

Legacy Fund: The need is great, but our gratitude and generosity are greater. Trinity United Church is celebrating 120 years of ministry in Port Coquitlam and the Tri-Cities Area. We are planning for the next 120 years by establishing a Legacy Fund that invites members, adherents, friends, and neighbours to include Trinity in their estate planning. CLICK HERE to read more details, or pick up a leaflet on Sunday at the Church. DOWNLOAD the brochure.

Moderator News: In her message for Pride 2024, the Moderator calls for our celebrations to be more than just joyful events, urging us to see them as prophetic acts of resistance, and to fiercely celebrate the diversity that God created. *CLICK HERE* for message.

Broadview Article: Finding alien life no longer seems far-fetched. What would that mean for us Earthlings? As scientists locate thousands of planets beyond our solar system and probe their potential for life, the real mystery is how this discovery would impact humanity. CLICK HERE to read.

Kapa'a Sister Church News: June newsletter, CLICK HERE.

Healing Pathways: The Tri-Cities Healing Pathway ministry offer inperson healing sessions at Inlet United on Monday afternoons. Sessions can be booked for 1:15 or 2:00. That time on the 4th Monday of each month, however, is set aside for a gathering of practitioners. To book a session contact 604-939-5513 or email healingpathway@inletunited.ca.

PMRC Prayers: In our own Pacific Mountain Region of the United Church of Canada, we pray for teachers and students at the end of the year and in preparation for summer break!

<u>Trinity Prayer Circle</u>: We have two prayer circles set up to receive and act on your prayer requests. Please refer prayer requests to Linda Lund (778-883-3064/linda.lund60@gmail.com).

<u>UCC 100th year Anniversary</u>: Sign up now for our new monthly Centennial Newsletter! Explore the rich history of **The United Church of Canada** through images and video pulled from our archives. Learn more about our history of deep spirituality, bold discipleship, and daring justice. *CLICK HERE*.

Prayers of the People: June 16 - 22, 2024

In the Ecumenical Prayer Cycle of the World Council of Churches this week, we pray for Malawi, and Zambia. *CLICK HERE* to find out more about this part of the world and the ecumenical prayer cycle.

Website

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram





2211 Prairie Ave Port Coquitlam, BC Canada V3B 1V8

604-942-0022

office@ucpoco.ca

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to the Newsletter at ucpoco.ca.

To instantly be removed from this list, **click to unsubscribe**.

Click here to manage your subscriptions.